
 

 

Date of Meeting:  August 25, 2022                                       Day Editor and Publisher:   Dave Dennis 

Women’s Business Center 

President Mark introduced Team One Co-Captains Mary Bruce and Maggie Redmon who got 

things going.  Rachel Hatch did the pledge, Joe Wyse did the invocation, and PP Tom Semingson 

introduced guests and visiting Rotarians. 

Announcements:  Jack Kimple gave an update on Polio Plus.  There has been an increase of polio 

cases worldwide.  The US has documented its first case in over ten years.  There is still a need for 

funding to combat polio.  Contact Jack Kimple for information on how to volunteer $100 per year to 

go to the Foundation.   

Haunted House Update:  The Rotary Club of Redding will present a Haunted House experience 

for the community from October 26 to October 31.  This will be a great project.  Please plan to help. 

Lindsay Myers, (858-449-8083 or lmyers@sheratonredding.com)  is the person overall in charge.  

The sub-committees and their chairs are listed below.  Please pick an area of interest and help make 

this a memorable project. 
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All Club Social:  Jason Salter is hosting an All Club Social September 3rd at his home at 21935 Coloma Drive 

in Palo Cedro starting at 4:00pm.  Jason can be contacted at 530-547-5546 or jason@livepathsa.com for more 

details.  Sound like fun. 

Captain Ahab arrived to announce the River Float.  It has taken place at this time, but Ahab was colorful 

enough to get into the Spillway.  Very nicely done. 

 

Sad news:  Bill Stone, husband of our 

Rotarian Marjeanne Stone has passed away.  

Our prayers and condolences go to you 

Marjeanne. 

 

 

Recognitions:  Lindsay Meyers and her family, below left, took a cruise and visited Jamaica.  They had a great 

time and said it was worth $100 to the club.  Thanks, Lindsay. 

Mary Brace and her husband, below right, bought a new house, bought a new car, 

and spent a great deal of quality 

family time with their daughter.  

All good stuff.  Thanks for the 

$300 to the club.  

Rachel Hatch and her family, 

below left, had a vacation in the 

Bay Area, spent two weeks in 

Iowa, and then travelled to British Columbia.  Thanks, 

Rachel, for the $200 to the club. 

 

PP Tom Semingson, below right, helped move his son 

from an apartment to a condo in San Diego.  Took 

almost 2 days and was a lot of work.  Thanks, Tom, for 

the $100 for the club. 
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New Banners:  Jason Salter presented two banners from clubs he visited on his travels.  One was from 

London and the other from Auckland, Australia.  Thanks Jason.   

Craft Talk and Program:  Trisha Funk was born and raised in Redding.  She is a 4th 

generation entrepreneur.  Since 1982 she has had one business 

or another, some more successful than others, but all very 

instructive.  She and her husband have four children, all of 

whom are very active in sports.   

Trisha is a champion of education, particularly financial 

education.  Starting in 2000, she has been involved in business 

and financial development. In 2016 she founded Pennies On Purpose, a youth financial 

literacy and entrepreneurial nonprofit to more formally and much more broadly equip 

our youth with the resources they need to be successful in life.   

Pennies On Purpose is designed to provide financial literacy and education in young 

children.  There are nine one hour lessons that are taught by financial experts who go 

into the classrooms and are designed for 4th grade, 8th grades, and 11th grades.   

Videos of the classes are also available.   

Trisha is also the Director of the Women’s Business Center at JEDI with offices at 1670 Market Street, Suite 

112 in Redding and 205 Chestnut Street in Mount Shasta.  Its mission is to increase the economic wellbeing of 

people and communities through business development and local wealth creation.  Since 1997 JEDI has served 

over 9,500 clients who after coming to JEDI started more than 1,000 business, accessed at least $19.3 million in 

business capital, and created over 2,600 jobs.  The WBC at JEDI offers training, coaching, financial services, 

loan services, and moral support to underserved entrepreneurs and especially women in Siskiyou, Shasta, 

Trinity, and Humboldt counties.  Its services are not restricted to women and anyone can access them. Nice 

program, Trisha, you are a busy lady.   

 

Calendar 

September 1 Hope Park Project, Michael Burke 

September 3 All Club Social, Jason Salter  4:00pm 

September 8 CRT Program, Jay Sumerlin 

September 15 TBA 

 

 

 



  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

   

  

 Ed Rullman  

  

Entertainment  - Lunch – Dinner  

221-2335 Web Site Click HERE    

      

Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding 
does not endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.    
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